
Apply to be an intern for the 
Purple Carrot Farm!

If you’re passionate about farming,
we want YOU!

For more information and 
getting involved with us, come 
to our weekly farm meetings!

Sundays at noon 
@Upcaf

The internship involves running the farm, planning the garden,
and increasing student outreach. This is a year-long paid position 
starting in March 2018 and terminating in June 2019.
To apply, please send a resume and cover letter to the following:
 
Fiona McGovern <fionamcgovern@bennington.edu>
Gabriel FerGabriel Ferreras <gabrielferreras@bennington.edu>
Adityajit Kang <adityajitkang@bennington.edu>


